WHS Band Parent Meeting

February 1, 2011

WHS Band room

6:00pm

The meeting was called to order and the pledge was recited and the prayer was asked. There were 8 members of the organization attending the meeting.  The minutes from the January 4th meeting were read and accepted.  The treasures reports from December and January were read and accepted.  

New Business

· New officers for the 2011-2012 school year are coming up.  Next month a committee will be formed and nominations brought in April.

· Troy SEUS – Students attending need to be in Troy at the Crosby Theater by  10:00 am.  We will be staying at the Quality Inn.  Information will be emailed to all parents.

· Solo/Ensemble – Times and dates are posted for those that are attending.  The bus will be leaving the school at 10:30 am.  The accompanist, Roy Hoobler will be paid $25.00 per student plus fuel and meal expense.  $50.00 was agreed on by parents.

· Full Score – This is a good fundraiser for the band parent program.  We need ideas about items to sell at this concert.  Band parents will do concessions.  We also need suggestions for concession items.

· End of the year trip – We will be going to Valdosta to the amusement park.  This could possibly be a 2-day trip.  The date is set for May 21st.  Motion was made and seconded and all agreed.

· End of the year banquet – A date needs to be set.  To speed things up it was suggested to put students on stage.  Will this be a catered dinner?

· Band T- shirts - To wear under uniforms.  Could we have concert attire other than uniforms?  Could they be formal and what are the expenses?

A motion was made and seconded to close the meeting.

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 1, 2011.

